
WORKS & ROAD CLOSURES
Cannon Firing
Advice is given to the citizens of Warrnambool 
that the Warrnambool Garrison Cannon will be 
fired on the following dates:
•	 Saturday 8 January, 12noon.
•	 Saturday 15 January, 12noon.

Garrison Safety Officer reserves the right to can-
cel or alter the time of firing. For enquiries please 
contact Flagstaff Hill on phone 5559 4600.

Christmas Tree Recycling
Recycle your live Christmas tree at the 
Warrnambool Community Garden, cnr of 
Grieve Street & Derby Street, Warrnambool. 
Drop off in the roped area in front of the garden 
until 30 January 2022. Trees will be mulched 
and mulch used at the garden.
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